
 Tangible deliverable Presentation 

4 
Exceeds 

Expectations 

Mobile is easy to 
read or see from far 
away.  It is put 
together with 
obvious care and is 
well crafted and very 
creative 

Many points of 
relevant information 
about the architect is 
incorporated, 
including anything 
relevant to the 
architect’s style or 
design choices 

A minimum of 5 
buildings are shown 
OR 1.5 per group 
member; buildings 
chosen are excellent 
examples of 
architect’s style 

Presentation style is 
extremely  
professional and 
student speaks 
clearly and is easily 
understood by 
classmates 

Presentation 
superiorly  informs 
the class about the 
architect and their 
background and how 
their life influenced 
their design choices 

Presentation shows 
multiple buildings 
and many relevant 
details of that 
building; the 
buildings chosen give 
the class a thorough  
understanding of 
architect’s style 

3 
Meets 

Expectations 

Mobile is easy to 
read or see from far 
away.  It is put 
together with care 
and is well crafted 

Information about 
the architect is 
incorporated, 
including anything 
relevant to the 
architect’s style or 
design choices 

A minimum of 3 
buildings are shown 
OR one per group 
member; buildings 
chosen are excellent 
examples of 
architect’s style 

Presentation style is 
professional and 
student speaks 
clearly and is easily 
understood by 
classmates 

Presentation 
adequately informs 
the class about the 
architect and their 
background and how 
their life influenced 
their design choices 

Presentation shows 
multiple buildings 
and the details of 
that building; the 
buildings chosen give 
the class an 
understanding of 
architect’s style 

2 
Approaching 
Expectations 

Mobile is not easy to 
read or see from far 
away, or images are 
blurry.  It is put 
together with some 
care and is not very 
well crafted 

Some Information 
about the architect is 
incorporated, some 
relevant information 
is missing or student 
simply provides very 
little information 
about the architect 

A minimum of 3 
buildings are shown 
OR one per group 
member; buildings 
chosen are not 
relevant or are not 
well explained to the 
class 

Presentation was 
difficult to 
understand OR 
student was not in 
dress code OR 
presentation was 
generally 
unprofessional 

Presentation did not 
inform class 
adequately about 
the architect.  
Information was 
either not relevant 
or was simply too 
brief 

Presentation 
includes buildings 
but they are either 
not well described or 
images are hard to 
see and 
comprehend.  Class 
does not benefit 
from buildings 
chosen 

1 
Below 

Expectations 

Mobile is incomplete Information on 
architect is 
extremely lacking 

Less than 3 buildings 
are shown 

Presentation is 
highly unprofessional 
or student simply did 
not present 

Presentation gave 
class little to no 
relevant information 
or student did not 
present 

Presentation does 
not give class 
relevant information 
on architect’s built 
work or information 
is incorrect 

       

 


